
GRADE SEPARATIONGRADE SEPARATION
Construction Alert: Week of Nov. 1, 2021 

DAYTIME WORK
Saturday, Oct. 30 
7 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Daytime work is planned on 
southbound Van Buren Blvd. 
behind k-rail with no traffic 
impacts. 

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		        Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Saturday work planned for Oct. 30.
Lane closures planned on southbound Van Buren Blvd. 
Long-term Jurupa Road West Closure planned for Nov. 20, 2021

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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LANE CLOSURES 
Tuesday, Nov. 2
8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Lane closures are planned on 
Southbound Van  
Buren Blvd. from Rutile to 
56th Street. Traffic will  
be shifted to the west side of 
the road, expect delays in the 
area.

LONG-TERM CLOSURE
•	 Jurupa Road will be closed west of Van Buren Boulevard and will remain open on the  

east side through early 2022.
•	 Van Buren Boulevard will be open in both directions.
•	 Business access remains open on Jurupa Road and Felspar Street.
•	 Trucks must use Rutile St.  

The closure is necessary to build the new Jurupa Road underpass. Construction will move east of  
Van Buren Boulevard in Winter 2022 when Jurupa Road closes on both sides of Van Buren Boulevard. 
Jurupa Road is expected to reopen in Summer 2023.

Traffic Shift Coming November 20th


